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Comments: I am against the proposed plan to remove the spruce trees. I don't think it's necessary, and think it

would do more harm than good, by disrupting the forest's vegetation,wildflowers, wildlife,and birds. In some

places I see more spruce than pine, and I don't think they should be removed.


